
VFW post elects officers

Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 3755 elected its post officers for 2012 during its April 2 meeting.
 Cmdr. Gary E. Bush Sr. will begin his eighth year as post commander. Other officers include:
Senior Vice Commander Darrel Munson, Junior Vice Cmdr. Elliott Sagehorn,
Quartermaster/Adjutant Tim Hudson, Chaplain Bill Jehorek, Judge Advocate Walter “Bud”
Sauer, Surgeon Chuck Roberts, One-Year Trustee Ed Hill, Two-Year Trustee John Koperski,
Three-Year Trustee Leon Rowley, Service Officer Ed Hill, Officer of the Day Chuck Roberts and
Guard Joe Gifford.
 Bush said of 149 posts in Nebraska, VFW Post 3755 has been recognized as one of the top
two all-state posts two years in a row.
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